

## Ansuya Patel Assistant Assurance & Governance Manager



0161 922 6936



Ansuya.Patel@tgh.nhs.uk foi@tgh.nhs.uk

Tameside Hospital Fountain Street Ashton-Under-Lyne Lancashire OL6 9RW

Our Ref: FOI 2017.474 27 September 2017

Mr Jordan Gillard request-431493-7b5bf5c2@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Msr Gillard,

**Ref:** Request for information under Freedom of Information Act 2000

Thank you for your request received 2017. The Trust's response is as follows:

Question 1: As part of your trusts clinical response to emergency department sepsis

presentations; could you clarify whether antibiotics are administered under Patient

group directives (PGD) or prescription only?

**Answer 1:** Prescription only.

Question 2: Could you also please provide me a copy of your emergency department Sepsis

proforma/flowchart/toolkit.

**Answer 2:** Please see attached:

SepsisCAREBUNDLEV9A4



We provide information in accordance with our statutory obligations under the Freedom of Information Act. Please note that under the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) Regulations 2003, Tameside and Glossop Integrated Care NHS Foundation Trust asks not to receive unsolicited marketing communications.

Provision of this information does not constitute permission for its commercial re-use in the terms of the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005.











You are free to use the information for your own use, including for non-commercial research purposes. The information may also be used for the purposes of news reporting. However, any other type of re-use, for example, by publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will require the permission of the copyright owner.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to request a review of our decision, please write to the Chief Executive Karen James at the above address.

If you are not satisfied with the outcome of this request, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner's Office cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the review/complaints procedure provided by the Trust. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF http://www.ico.gov.uk/

Yours sincerely

## **Ansuya Patel**

Assistant Assurance & Governance Manager









